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Republic of the fihilippineo 

Mepartment of ebtication 
NATIONAL CAPI FAL REGION 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUPA CITY 

Office of the Schools Division 
Superintendent DEC 0 9 2024 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No. 	 , s. 2024 

HOLIDAY PARTY: CELEBRATING TEACHERS AND DEPED IN THE DIGITAL AGE 

To: Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 
Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operation Division 
School Heads/OICs 
All Others Concerned 

1. Attached is a Letter from Denise Fabella, Executive Director of Khan Academy, 
dated November 18, 2024, regarding the abovementioned event. 

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired to ensure full 
participation. 

VI LETA GOIp tALES CESO VI 
Assistant Sch ols Division Superintendent 

Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 

End: As stated 
Reference: As stated 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 

Under the following subjects: 
TEACHERS TRAINING 
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Khan Academy Philippines 
Member of the Khan Academy Network 

UNIT 2815, SPACES 

WORLD PLAZA BUILDING. 

5TH AVENUE, BGC, 

TAGUIG 1634 

https://khanacademy.org/ 

November 18, 2024 

VIOLETA M. GONZALES 
Schools Division Superintendent 
DepEd City of Muntinlupa 

Dear SDS Gonzales, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

Khan Academy Philippines will conduct a Holiday Party with the theme Celebrating Teachers and DepEd in 
the Digital Age from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm on December 10 at Isla Ballroom of EDSA Shangri-la Plaza. We 
have two concerns we would like to bring up to you in this regard: 

1. INVITATION TO HOLIDAY PARTY 

It would be our pleasure to have your presence in the above-mentioned event. You may access the 
invitation here: www.bit.ly/khanpartyinvite. If you are coming, please RSVP by November 25 via 
this link: www.bitly/khanrsvp1210. Kindly note that this invitation is non-transferrable. 

2. REQUEST FOR TEACHER TO ATTEND TRAINING AND HOLIDAY PARTY 

Part of the event is an exhibit of Khanmigo, the Khan Academy AI tool. We would like to invite the 
following teachers: 

SCHOOL NAME OF TEACHERS 

Putatan ES Evangeline Ramos 

Putatan ES Lorraine Lelis 

Soldiers Hills ES Gracita Valladores 

We have chosen these teachers because they are very active on the Khan Academy platform where 
majority of their learners are doing well in the pilot program. 

To equip and maximize their full potential, we shall conduct a face-to-face training on November 
24, 2024 from 8:00 AM to 12:00 NN at the Samsung Office, 9/F Science Hub Bldg., Tower 4, 
McKinley Hill Cyber Park Attendance is important for all teachers involved as this session is part 
of our continuous collaboration and professional development initiative. We shall issue a 
Certificate of Recognition for their participation in the December 10 event. 

Should you require any additional information or have any specific concerns, feel free to reach out to 
Bernadeth Daran, our Director for Curriculum and Learning Design, via her mobile number 0917-5312388 
or email her at berniePkhanacademyphilippines.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in facilitating this important activity. 

W rm regards, 

Denise Fabella 
Executive Director 
denise@khanacademyphilippines.org  
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